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Elopd's i?{egiztzr of Shipping,

71. Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

Dear 8ir,
7ith reference to Glasgow First Entry Report

( No. 49047 on the Steamer "LEEUVARDEN", I have to say it is
concluded that the size of the second deck beams is as
approved, but I shall be glad if the Surveyors will kindly
confirm this.

I am, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

£ 3

Secretary.

The Secretary,
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